
Sent March 12th 

 

Dear Fairway Hills Estates HOA Homeowners, 

A number of neighbors have shared with us that they have seen coyotes come near their homes in the 

last few weeks.  Coyotes have been seen in the 12+ acres of our HOA open space for the first time ever. 

 

One reason coyotes will typically venture close to homes is a food source - whether other vulnerable 

animals (deer & pets) or food left outside for the wildlife.  Please check out these two links on why 

feeding wildlife is not recommended: 

 

     https://wildlife.utah.gov/deer-winter-feeding.htm 

     www.wildlifelandtrust.org/wildlife/living-with-wildlife/four-reasons-not-to-feed.html 

 

For the safety of our fellow neighbors and their pets, please refrain from leaving food outside.  Any 

questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Fairway Hill Estates HOA Board 

www.fairwayhillshoa.org 


